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Stockton Rod & Gun Club

Presidents Letter 
 1941

Fishing Report 

May 2023

DELTA, Sacramento Side — The largemouth bite continues to improve in the north Delta, and chatterbaits
or umbrella rigs are working. Large female stripers are starting to migrate through the system, and huge
topwater lures such as MegaBait’s Mega Dog have produced linesides to 30 pounds. The schools of striped
bass are moving rapidly, and they are there one day before moving on. When the schools are present,
trolling on the West Bank has been solid for numbers. The majority of stripers have been smaller males, but
the larger females are on their way. Most sturgeon six-packs have vacated Pittsburg, but the sturgeon
haven’t left the area.

DELTA, San Joaquin side — Largemouth bass action is ready to break out as the water continues to clear
up throughout the south and east Delta. Squarebilled crankbaits or bladed jigs such as the ima
Slobberknocker are working when bounced off of structure. Striped bass trolling has been productive on the
San Joaquin from the Antioch Bridge to the mouth of the Mokelumne River. Drifting bluegill or jumbo
minnows are also productive throughout the San Joaquin system. The south San Joaquin River below
Mossdale remains high and dirty with minimal action.
https://wonews.com/fish-report/california-delta-fish-report/

May 2023 Presidents message

May is going to be busy.  We have the US Fish and Game coming on the 8th to the 10th. 
Please give them all the room they need on the patio and the docks.  

Due to the weather, we have been doing a lot of repairs.  The patio cover had a  large limb  on it.  
It has been removed by John Navarro and his crew of volunteers.  They have also been working 
on  the docks.  If you cannot  help on a work crew, remember you can donate funds to help cover 
the  cost of the repairs.  

We are still looking for members to volunteer to do Friday Lunches and cook for the general 
meeting. If you do not cook, volunteer to  help with the serving or prep work and clean up.  
This is a good way to get to know other members.

We will have our General Meeting on May 11th, this will be the last one until the meeting on 
September 14th due to the hot weather in June, July, August.  The Board will meet during the 
summer. 

June 10th is the Walter Banks fishing derby at Pixie Woods. This is a long-standing event for 
our club, where children can fish at Pixie Woods.  Children 15 and over can come in but not fish. 
(At 15 they need to have a fishing license.) All children must be accompanied by a responsible 
adult. There is no  cost to attend this event. Food, poles, and prizes are provided.  We need lots of 
volunteers, men, and women, to help.  Volunteers arrive at the club at 6:00 am to take everything 
that is needed  to Pixie Woods. If you are a new member, this is a way to meet other members and
help the club put  on the event.  Please Volunteer. 

On June 4th the Boaters vs the Rod and Gun Club Horseshoe Tournament will begin on the side lawn 
at 9am.  Lunch will be served at 2pm. Cost $10.  All ages and experience are welcome.  Come and have
 fun. Please support your club. 
 
Linda Black,
President



 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

ALL Members and Guests Welcome 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

All Members Welcome 
CLUB HOURS 

QUESTIONS - RENTAL INQUIRIES 

MAILING ADDRESS 

 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

Nearest Fish and Game Office: 

California DFG 
Hunter Education Program 

1416 Ninth Street, Room 1236 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

(916) 653 1235 
www.dfg.ca.gov/huntered 

Second Thursday of the Month 7:00pm

First Thursday of the Month 6:30pm

Please contact Linda Black
(209) 922-9176

3120 Monte Diablo Ave
Stockton Ca 95203

Monday-Thursday 2:00 - 8:00pm
Friday - Saturday 12:00 - 9:00pm
Sunday 1:00 - 8:00pm

 

Stockton Rod & Gun Club

Events

 

 

Show your Club Spirit with a
T-Shirt, Sweatshirt or Baseball Hat.

Complete selection available
at the bar.

 

 1941

Dinner Served at 6:00pm

New Fishing License Info
365-Day Sport Fishing Licenses

(valid January 1, through December 31,
2023, if purchased between November
15, 2022 and December 31, 2022, or for
365 days if purchased after January 1,
2023)

A sport fishing license is required for any
person attempting to take fish, mollusks,
crustaceans, invertebrates, amphibians,
or reptiles in inland or ocean waters.
Additional validations and report cards
are required for certain species and
areas.

2109 Arch Airport Rd
Stockton Ca 95206
(209) 234-3420

 

• 

• 

2023 Fund-raiser Calendars are
available please see  Cherlyn
Beebe or ask the bartender for 
more information.

Have future events? 
Please email them to:
office@stocktonrodandgunclub.com

 Volunteer Corner 

Membership Dues

Volunteer Corner 
Thank you to all the cooks,
dishwashers, and servers.  They
are:

 
   
   
   

Thanks to our club maintenance
crew for everything you do.
 John Navarro, George
Pascal, Bobby Rafanon, Ron
Guillena

 Email List

 

Cooks needed for Friday
Lunch. Please Volunteer
if you can.

        

.             , Don Smith, Steve
Scott

Congratulations 
Calendar Drawing winners.

       Ron Henderson, 

In Remembrance

Work Party

l

Don Smith, Robin Bryson for
doing Taco Tuesday
Chuck Lawrence and crew for
cooking the General Membership
dinner.

May 2023

2023 Membership cards are
available at the bar. New code
is also available for Lifetime
Members.

Thank you for supporting the
Stockton Rod and Gun Club.

Pool Tournament

April 1st
1st    John Freeman
2nd  John Freeman III
3rd   John Navarro
April 15th
1st   Robert Rafanan
2nd  Jerry Chase
3rd   John Freeman III
April 29th
1st   John Freeman III
2nd  Steve Reynosa
3rd   Robert Rafanan

 
 Interested in getting the  club 
bulletin and club news emailed
to you?
Text SRGC to 42828

Security latch installed on hall 
doors by Mark Stevens, John
Navarro.
Tree Removal by Mark Stevens,
Randy Stevens, John Navarro,
Jeff Frese

April

Andrew Guzman
Nic Lagorio

Lenzi Tofaneli
Jim Bohacek

Thanks for supporting
the Stockton Rod & Gun Club

Special Thank You

Chuck Lawrence, Celia
Lawrence, Linda Handel
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Board Meeting

General
Membership
Meeting

Pool 
Tournament

Pool 
Tournament

Taco Tuesday

Taco Tuesday

Taco Tuesday

Taco Tuesday

Taco Tuesday

Mother's
Day

Memorial Day

Cinco de Mayo


